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14 January 2019 

Dear Parent 

 

Re: Year 5 Transition programme 

 

I am writing to let you know that as part of the transition to secondary school programme, our Year 

5 children will be attending Wolsingham comprehensive school on a Thursday afternoon from 

Thursday 17th January 2019 until the end of this half term. They will be taking part in PE sessions 

delivered by secondary school teachers. 

 

The children will be leaving after they have had their lunch and will be accompanied by Mrs Parvin 

and Mrs Hunt. They will be returned to school before the end of the school day and should be 

collected or will walk home as per normal arrangements. 

 

Following the half term holidays, they will be attending Wolsingham comprehensive on a Tuesday 

afternoon to study Humanities and will be covering a history topic which supports the primary 

curriculum.  

 

All year 5 children will be taking part in this programme whether they are going to Wolsingham or 

another secondary school as the skills, experience and activities will benefit all children. In 

addition, whilst the Year 5 children are out I will be using this time to work with the Year 6 children 

to prepare and booster them for their SATs. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the transition programme please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr S Myers  
Head Teacher 
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